
April Eighteenth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty One

Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
79 Chestnut Street
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

May I call your attention to my letter dated 
March 13, 196l, enclosing my check for six hundred sixty dol­
lars ($660.00) in payment for the Dane Cann.

I must notify you that I have not received the 
Cann. Did you ship it?

Sincerely yours,

I am,

CCM:abs
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